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Dear Chesterbrook Parent/Guardian,

Per DCFS Licensing Standards, we are required to keep a copy of your child's birth certificate on file.  Please bring in the original or certified copy of your child’s county birth certificate so that we may make a copy to keep as part of our records.  Birth certificates from the hospital will not be accepted.  We need to have this on file before your child will be able to start.  Thank you for your cooperation!
Stephanie Kuzelis
